
 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:   

 

I am requesting funding for a project to Increase Pedestrian and Vehicular Safety via the Realignment of Chestnut 

Drive at Buford Highway in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Doraville, 

located at 3725 Park Avenue, Doraville, Georgia 30340. The funding would be used to conduct preliminary 

engineering to realign the northern end of Chestnut Drive to an existing signal and provide a direct connection 

from the Northwoods neighborhood to Doraville’s planned downtown redevelopment. The funding will also allow 

pedestrians access to another protected crossing in Buford Highway, where many community-serving businesses 

and establishments are within walking distance of neighborhoods.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the project will improve pedestrian and vehicular safety 

by realigning a dangerous intersection with the state route, Buford Highway. This dangerous intersection is one of 

the first points a visitor, resident, or business-owner taking the MARTA train would encounter.  

  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC 133.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Henry C. “Hank” Johnson, Jr. 

Member of Congress 


